
From: Wesley Allen [mailto:wesley.allen@redwolfenergytrading.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 10:57 AM 
To: Stakeholder Initiatives Catalog 
Subject: 2015 Stakeholder Initiatives Catalog 
 
 
< EXTERNAL email. Evaluate before clicking. > 

Red Wolf Energy Trading is not currently a member of CalISO.  We are active market participants in 
NYISO, PJM, ERCOT, and MISO.    
 
I don’t know if our request will carry much weight since we aren’t active members in CalISO, but in case 
it does I wanted to inform you of our interest and support for the Point to Point Convergence Bid.  Red 
Wolf has been active in the development of the spread bid in MISO.  We strongly believe that the Point 
to Point Convergence Bid improves market efficiency and allows better risk management for market 
participants.     Although we are not currently market participants in CalISO we most certainly would 
become members if the Point to Point Convergence Bid is implemented.   
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Wesley Allen 
CEO  
Red Wolf Energy Trading 
919-341-5171 
 


